April 29, 1954

Memorandum
To: Mr. Dessecker
From: Mr., Tait

The iollowing excerpt from a letter from

Tom Hart, dated April 27, regarding the Cleveland office,
should be of interest to you,

Librarz

I have made a study of the library services and

facilities for both the attorneys and accountants, and
will shortly submit a detailed recommendation which
will cut these costs by approximately $550 per year.



